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Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter Na. 50 of 2007
E/75/71/01 T3

03 December 2007

From: Supervising Officer, Ministry ol Civil‘S ervice & A. R.
To: Supervising Officers i/e Ministries/ Depaﬂments.

Scholarship Opportunities —
Lee Kuan Yew School of Public Policy (LKYSPP), Singapore

The T.ee Kuan Yew School of Public Policy (LKYSPP) at the National Univetsity
of Singapore (NU3) is offering two scholarships for the Master's in Public
Administration Programme (MDPA).

2. The course will be of 12 months’ duration scheduled to starl in July 2008. The
scholarship will cover full tuition fees and the cost of housing, meals and hving
expenses,  More details can be downloaded from the University's Website,
hrtp:f,-’ww'tu.sn_v.-;ms.edu.sqfdacsfMPA?.OUS.vdf

3. Applications are invited from arnong Officers of the Administrative Cadre who
have:
(i) a Bachelor’'s Degree or an equivalent qualiﬂcat{on from a recognized
Tniversity;

(i) a very good knowledge of English (both spoken and written); and

(il at least five years of work experience.

4. The selected candidates will be required to enter into a bond in accordance with
the provisions of the Personnel Managment Manual, After successful completicn of
fhe programme, they chould actively contribuie towards the implementation of
government pclicies and the achievement of organizational objectives. They should
also be prepared to impart the newly acquired knowledge and expertise among officers
by serving as Resource Persons in Public Management Courses.
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Interested officers should submit their applications in duplicate on the enclosed
plication Form. They should send one application directly to the Human Resource
pvelopment Division of this Ministry, 3 Floor, Atom House, Royal Road, Port Louis
y Friday 21 December 2007 at latest and transmit the second application through their
pective Supervising Officer.

_ This Circular Letter together with the Application Form can also be downloaded
om the website of this Ministry: hitp://civilservice.govanu. For any additional
formation, officers of the Human Resource Development Division may be contacted
Tel: 208 7626.

It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to
attention of officers of the Administrative Cadre serving in your Ministry.
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P. Jhugroo
Supervising Officer

opy to:
Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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